Dear Parents/Guardians of grade 8 students:
 
There will be an information session this Tuesday, November 27, 2018 at 6:30 PM with regards to the grade 8 excursion to Ottawa from June 3 -6.
A representative from the Tour Company - Brightspark as well as Bayview staff will be in attendance to go over details of the excursion and answer any questions.
Attached to this email is the "On-Line" registration information.  All registration and payments must go through the tour company.
The details for the excursion, payment due dates, and registration information is all detailed through the attachment below:
PIP Nov 20, 2018.pdf 
We look forward to seeing you next Tuesday.
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